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WENE-FM

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Sir:

October 5, 1950

OFFICES AND STUDIOS
ENDICOTT, NEW YORK

TELEPHONE 5-3351

This letter will verify your reception report of

WENE on Friday morning, September 29, 1950 between the
hours of 5:28 AM and 6:30 AM EST. Your repobt was very
complete in detail and the program content as reported
was correct.

I hope you have not been inconvenienced due ,to the

fact that your previous report was overlooked. We extend
our thanks and hope for your continued success with your
hobby.
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Sincerely,

WENE and WENE-FM

Sheldon Weyland
Supervising Engineer

THE ENDICOTT DAILY BULLETIN STATIONS
EMPIRE NEWSPAPERS -RADIO, INC.


